
APPLICATION FOR THE PROVISION OF THE

NATIONWIDE SEMESTER TICKET AS A CHIP CARD

The nationwide semester ticket, which is being introduced at the University of Rostock at the start of the
2024 summer semester, is usually provided as a digital ticket in the Verkehrsverbund Warnow (VVW) app. In
justified exceptional cases (e.g. in the absence of a suitable mobile device), this application form can be used
to request a ticket in the form of a chip card instead.

The completed application form must be submitted to the AStA by post or by e-mail to  buero.asta@uni-
rostock.de.

FIRST NAME

SURNAME

DATE OF BIRTH

I hereby declare that it is not possible for me to use the nationwide semester ticket in the form of a digital
ticket for the following reason and that I would therefore like to use it in the form of a chip card.

Please provide a brief justification for your application here.

By signing this form, I confirm that I have read the above information and confirm that the information I have
provided is correct.

______________________________ _______________________________
location, date signature
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Eingang:

Entscheidung: Chipkarte bestellt am:
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